Paths and steps improvements at
Mitchell Street, Fyffe Street, Benvie
Road and Polepark Road #dundeewestend

Some time ago, on behalf of residents, I highlighted to the City Council the
very poor state of the rear paths and steps to the greenie poles in the
“square” of properties at Mitchell Street, Fyffe Street, Benvie Road and
Polepark Road that back onto each other.

There was a site visit with residents, the tenancy officer and myself about
this and other issues and I am pleased to say that, at the council’s
Neighbourhood Services Committee 1last night, councillors approved a
significant tender of nearly £125 000 (£150 000 including fees, etc) to
replace 7 sets of steps with new handrails and resurface all the paths.

I am very pleased at the outcome of this, which will make access to the back
of the housing and drying area much safer.
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